
William Brookes School
www.williambrookes.com
T: 01952 728900
E: info@williambrookes.com

MR JONES NEEDS YOUR HELP!

Old Tractor Tyres wanted! Mr Jones will be working with some 
students to design our next show garden at this Summer's 
Shrewsbury Flower Show. We would be grateful for any old and 
unwanted tractor tyres - that we plan to use as planters. Very 
large versions would be especially welcome. If you have any that 
you would be willing to donate we would be very grateful. Mr 
Jones can be contacted via mark.jones@wbs.318education.co.uk

ART CLUB

There will be NO Wednesday after school Art Club January 10th, 
17th, 24th or 31st. This is due to exam moderation.

FROM STAFF AT WBS





3



Newsletter for Mon 4 - Fri 8 Jan

4



5



6



7



8



9













Newsletter for Mon 4 - Fri 8 Jan

15



Newsletter for Mon 4 - Fri 8 Jan

16



Newsletter for Mon 4 - Fri 8 Jan

17








